
Notes 

Zero Carbon Haddenham - 24th November 2020 

Attendance: Karen, Robin, Ian, Alan, Paddy, Kirsten, Matt, Diccon, Lindsey, Roy, Greg (note) 

Apologies: Tim, Cllr Dave Lyons 

Discussion Action 

 

• Agreed notes of last meeting 

• No matter arising, agree AOB’s 

• Welcome Matt s a new member 

• Karen and Robin due to move out of Haddenham soon but will stay involved wit ZCH for the 
time being 

• Update on Bank Account and Charity Application 
Increase in bank account 
Further questions submitted to charity commission 

• Electric Vehicle Car club – sub-group have met. Agreed to deliver the survey by hand. 
Request to DAF for printing - Roy 
Online survey needs more investigating as it seems expensive. Alan and Paddy to discuss 
with Tim, and maybe Matt to identify the best solution and go ahead. 

• Liaison with Thame Greener Living – Kirsten reported on this meeting.  They are promoting a 
solar energy group buy in scheme that looks good value.  To further investigate possible 
access for Haddenham residents. This is a positive link and Kirsten will invite a 
representative to our next meeting 

• BCAA. Karen is standing down.  Greg has joined.  Alan is an existing member through XR.  
Agreed that this a useful forum within Bucks and we should continue to ‘affiliate’ and report 
at each meeting 

• HPC – Climate Emergency strategy, Online presentation. Lectures. Alan and Diccon are 
supporting this by helping to identify groups who will receive an online presentation.  
Various additional groups were suggested, individuals will follow up and pass to Alan to 
Coordinate. 

• Releaf update – response to tree survey received from HPC.  A mixed reaction.  To be 
considered further at the Releaf meeting 1st Dec. 
Kirsten will attend the BC Task and finish group.  This is a high-profile meeting including a 
range of high level officials and elected members. To report back at next meeting 
Kirsten has also been invited to a new environmental group in Winslow 

• Diccon reported back on the Food Revolution Event. Some strands may be useful for the 
HPC strategy.  Further presentation in Chinnor, 26th Nov.  Suggested that Diccon contacts 
the presenter to check viability of a Haddenham event 

• There is a motion to support the Climate and Ecological Emergency Bill going before BC.  
Dave is urging members to write to councillors to ask them to support the motion. 

• Agree to discuss a strategy to increase membership at next meeting. 

• Matt mentioned the BC climate action strategy – consultation response has been stalled.  
Agree to list for discussion at the next meeting 
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Date next meeting – Monday 14th Dec 7.30pm 

 

 

 


